
 

GSEP Shop News 
July 2025

All GSEP Shops will close at 1pm on Thursday, July 3  
through Saturday, July 5 for the Independence Day holiday. 

Plan ahead so you don’t miss anything from Shops this year! Take 
a minute to join our Stack TeamApp group (GSEP Shops) or friend 
us on Facebook (GSEP Retail) and you’ll get every last minute shop 

notification, info on new merch and much more.

Coming Soon!
New Leadership Badges

Coming Soon!
New Body  

Appreciation Badges

Every year, Girl Scouts 
have an opportunity to 

earn Service to Girl Scout 
hours by helping us  
complete our annual  
inventory. This year’s 

dates are:

Jane Seltzer:  
August 5-6

Mobile (at Valley Forge): 
August 7

Valley Forge:  
August 22-23

Shelly Ridge:  
August 28-29 (Shelly Ridge will 

be closed on Tuesday September 
2 to complete inventory)

These dates are subject to change. 
Look for signup information in 
July’s GSEP News on 7/12/25.


